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Dear Dr. Pascal Haegeli,

Thank you very much for handling our manuscript NHESS-2023-1 25, entitled A glacial lake outburst

flood risk assessment fOr the Phochhu River Basin, Bhutan.

While proofreading the manuscript, we found a typo in the value of a parameter. That is, in line 35,

page 9, the sentence is "Manning's n was set to O､3 5''・The value we used was O.035, and we

mistakenly described it as O.35 when preparing the manuscript. We tried our best to prepare the

manuscript but failed to correct this to this date.

This parameter is one of the fundamentai parameters used fOr the simulation, and we would like to

show the value used in this study.

We would be very grateful if you would approve this correction

Sincerely,

凡ﾂ命吻(側“ 胆I鎧吟Z~ZQ乙母
Ryota Tsubaki, Associate Professor


